
MINUTES OF THE FEBRUARY 17, 2017 
INVESTMENT COMMITTEE MEETING 

OF THE 

PATRICK AND AIMEE BUTLER FAMILY FOUNDATION 

The Investment Committee meeting of the Patrick and Aimee Butler Family Foundation 
was held on Friday, February 17, 2017, at 10:00 a.m. Central Time via conference call. 

The meeting was called to order by Patrick Butler, current Chair of the Committee. John 
K. Butler acted as recording Secretary of the meeting.

Upon call of the Secretary, the following Committee members were present: Patrick Butler, 
Jr., Bridget McElroy, Brigid Butler, Patrick O'Brien and Peter K. · Butler. Also present was 
Foundation Chief Investment Officer John Butler. The Chair welcomed Patrick O'Brien to his 
first meeting and thanked him for volunteering for the Committee. 

The Chair called for consideration of the minutes of the August 17, 2016 meeting of the 
Investment Committee, which had been previously circulated to the Committee members. The 
committee noted that the date of the minutes approved by the Committee on August 17 should 
have been stated as February 24, 2016, rather than August 5, 2015. Upon motion duly made, 
seconded and unanimously carried, the minutes of the August 17, 2016 Investment Committee 
were approved, ratified and confirmed as corrected. 

Mr. Patrick Butler Jr. then noted that next order of business would be to select a new Chair, 
as his term as Chair has expired. Upon motion duly made, seconded and unanimously carried, 
Bridget McElroy was elected Chair of the Patrick & Aimee Butler Investment Committee. Ms. 
McElroy then assumed the role of Chair for the remainder of the meeting. 

The new Chair called on Mr. John Butler, Chief Investment Officer, to review the current 
holdings of the portfolio and summarize any major changes since June 30� 2016. Mr. Butler began 
by reviewing a slightly different summary statement produced by the Foundation's custodian, 
Wells Fargo. The new summary statement has more detailed information than the statement 
previously shown to the Committee, as was requested by Committee members. Mr. Butler also 
reminded the Committee that complete statements from Wells Fargo for June and December are 
available at the Foundation office for any Committee member or Trustee to review. 

Mr. Butler next reviewed the performance of the overall Foundation portfolio for the year. 
He noted that the return of 9.5% was much stronger than he had predicted at the beginning of the 
year and that it compares very favorably to the expected returns by other foundations, which Mr. 
Butler estimated at 7% (actual results will not be known until August). 

Mr. Butler then reviewed the asset allocation of the Foundation and the performance of the 
Foundation's individual asset managers. The asset allocation remains within the targets set by the 
Foundation's Investment Policy Statement, with the exception of the cash allocation, which is 
slightly above the upper end of the range. Mr. Butler explained the reasons for this and stated that 
he expected the cash levels to decline over the course of the year. Mr. Butler also reviewed the 
performance of the individual asset managers, noting that all outperformed their benchmarks for 




